
 
Dear Bright Horizons Families, 
 
 It is that time again, to begin enrolling for the 2024-2025 school year.  There will be some changes at Bright 
Horizons that we want you to be aware of as you are planning and budgeting for your school year next year.  As you 
know, prices are increasing for everything and that is affecting Bright Horizons as well. We want to be able to continue 
to hire quality teachers and provide fun crafts and activities to make Bright Horizons the best place possible. 
 

Tuition will be $185 a month or $1,665 for the year, per child, for ALL ages. 
 

Enrollment for the fall will begin for current Bright Horizons families on Monday, February 12th. We will open enrollment 
for Green Lawn church members on Wednesday, February 14th, and then we will have open enrollment for all new 
students on Monday, February 26th.  
 
This will be first come, first serve. You must complete an enrollment form  AND turn in the $100 non-refundable 
enrollment fee by check or cash directly to the Director (NOT ONLINE) for your spot to be reserved. We cannot 
guarantee a spot for your child(ren) until we have both the form and fee in hand. 
 
IF you are needing extended care hours, please read below. 
 

We will be offering morning extended care from 7:45 AM - 8:45 AM for $75 a month 
and afternoon extended care from 2:30 PM – 5:00 PM for $105 a month.  

These will be the prices no matter what time you drop off or pick up. 
 

There will not be an option for “drop-ins” for extended care at this time. If you will need extended care hours you will 
need to reserve a spot for the year. To reserve this spot, we will need an additional “extended care form” filled out and 
turned in at the time you turn in the enrollment form and fee. This form will help us know ahead of time what kind of 
staffing we will need. 
 
If you are needing just a little extra time on Mondays & Wednesdays, we will be moving Stretch & Grow Ballet and TOTS 
Basketball classes after school hours next year. This will also prevent disrupting the kids from nap and class time at 
Bright Horizons and give another brief extended care option. The children will go from class, and you may pick up at 3:00 
PM. 
 

Stretch & Grow Ballet will be on Mondays from 2:30 PM – 3:00 PM 
TOTS Basketball program will be on Wednesdays from 2:15- 3:00 PM.  

Current tuition for Stretch & Grow is $43 per month and TOTS is $48 per month. 
 

You will be able to enroll in these programs at our Bright Horizons Open House in the fall.  
 
We appreciate your understanding with all of the changes and price increases. We hope to continue to serve and love 
your family next year. If you have any further questions, please feel free to come and talk to us. 
 

Alexe’ Buschman, Director 
Barbara Gary, Assistant Director 



Form & Payment Received:                                                       Extended Care Form: YES or NO 
_____________________  
    (for office staff only) 

 

Enrollment Form 2024 
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________    Child’s Date of Birth: ________________________ 
 
Age of child as of 9/1/24: ________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ State: _____________   Zip code: ____________________ 
 
 
Guardian #1: 
 
Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone: _________________________________ 
 
Employer: _________________________________ 
 

Guardian #2: 
 
Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone: ________________________________ 
 
Employer: _________________________________ 

 
Please list any special problems that your child might have, such as allergies, existing illnesses, previous serious illness, 
injuries during the past 12 months, any medications prescribed for long-term use, and any other information of which 
staff should be aware:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your child will be placed on our class rosters upon the completion and return of this form and your enrollment fee of 
$100.00. If you have any questions concerning tuition or enrollment, please call Alexe’ Buschman 806-577-6852. 
 
I have read and understand this registration form and have included the necessary fees to register my child at Bright 
Horizons for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
 
Signature: _______________________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 
 
 



  
Extended Care Form 2024 

 
 

We will be offering morning extended care from 7:45 AM - 8:45 AM for $75 a month 
and afternoon extended care from 2:30 PM – 5:00 PM for and $105 a month and  

if you are needing both morning and afternoon extended care the price will be $180.  
These will be the prices no matter what time you drop off or pick up. 

 
There will not be an option for “drop-ins” for extended care at this time. If you will need extended care hours you will 
need to reserve a spot for the year. To reserve this spot, we will need THIS additional “extended care form” filled out 
and turned in at the time you turn in the enrollment form and fee. This form is essential for staffing purposes.  
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________    Child’s Date of Birth: ________________________ 
 
Age of child as of 9/1/24: ________________ 
 
 

Please circle when you will be needing extended care for the year of 2024-2025: 
 

Morning Extended Care       Afternoon Extended Care             BOTH 
 
 
Guardian #1: 
 
Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone: _________________________________ 
 
Employer: _________________________________ 
 

Guardian #2: 
 
Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone: ________________________________ 
 
Employer: _________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
I have read and understand this form is to reserve a spot for extended care for the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
Signature: _____________________________________________    Date: _________________________ 


